
  Welcome to our 
  Worship Service
  this Lord’s Day

  

March 23rd 2025
Tanner Kennedy

“Paul’s Parting Words:
Glory Be to the Gospel of Jesus Christ”

A Bible-Based Community, united by God’s love and grace, that
worships Him, serves others, and proclaims the message of Christ.

 Our FUNraising Team invites you to
SPRING into the new season with our
famous Turkey, Roast Beef, and Apple

pies. 
($5 each)

   
  What could be easier? 400°F for 1 hour. 

   
Voted “BEST PIES EVER!” 

(by a poll taken of select members of the FUNraising Team.)

Sunday
Mornings

9:00am Quest — Youth Breakfast and Bible Study
(Downstairs ‘Quest’ Room)

Monday Evenings 6:30pm Bible Study & Prayer Meeting 
(Fireside room)

Wednesday
Mornings

10:00am Bible Study & Prayer Meeting
studying the book of Revelation
(Fireside Room)

Wednesday Nights 6:15pm AWANA

Wednesday Nights 8:00pm  GBC Ensemble Rehearsal  

Sunday
March 30th

6:30pm Seasons Chorale Easter Concert
“Behold the Lamb”

Sunday
April 13th

6:30pm
  

Henley Concert with Avenue Trio

Tuesday
March 15th

11:30am Ladies Ministry Monthly Fellowship Luncheon
Meeting at Sideline Grille (formerly Perkins)

310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5
905.937.1326 

email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com                 www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org
HenleyCMF@gmail.com                www.HenleyCMF.ca

 

Please see our events table at 
the back of the Sanctuary for

flyers, handouts, and info 
regarding these upcoming 

events at GBC.

Ensemble Announcement:
For those looking to sing with the Ensemble at Easter time:

Our Easter Rehearsal Schedule is as follows:
March 26th, April 2th, April 9th, April 16th



  Order of Service
  Announcements

   
  Opening Hymn

  #270 “Wonderful Words of Life”
   

  Key Verse & Invocational Prayer
   

  Musical Praise
  “Soul on Fire”

“More than Conquerors”
“Graves into Gardens”

   
  Worship Through Tithing

“Goodness of God”

  Scripture Reading
  Romans 15 : 14-21

   
  Message—Tanner Kennedy

   “Paul’s Parting Words:
Glory Be to the Gospel of Jesus Christ”

   
  Closing Hymn

  #357 “Jesus Loves Even Me”
   

  Benediction

Like the rest, we were by nature deserving of wrath. But because of 
His great love for us, God, who is rich in mercy, made us alive with Christ

even when we were dead in transgressions—
it is by grace you have been saved.

                                                                                            Ephesians 2 : 3b-5

Today at Glenridge Bible Church

Update From our Finance Committee:

Fundraising $ 60.00

Coffee Fellowship $ 16.00

Ladies Ministry $ 46.00

Henley Offerings $ 1,584.40

Henley Food Sales $ 215.00

General Offerings - March 16, 2025 $ 7,385.45

Average Weekly Offerings for 2025 $ 5,752.06
Weekly Offerings required for 2025 budget $ 6,441.94

As per requests on how to set up regular automatic tithing,
The easiest option:

 While banking online, you can set up automatic 
Interac E-transfers using our email address 
as the recipient (GlenridgeBC@gmail.com)



This Week
  

Today
9:00am Quest—Youth Breakfast & Bible Study
10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby

Monday
6:30pm Prayer Meeting and Bible Study 

(Fireside Room)
7:00pm  Worship Team Practice

 
Wednesday

10:00am Bible Study & Prayer Meeting 
(Fireside Room)

6:15pm  AWANA
8:00pm GBC Ensemble Practice

 

Thursday
7:30pm Board Meeting

Next Sunday 
9:00am Quest—Youth Breakfast & Bible Study
10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby

6:30pm Seasons Choral Easter Concert

Thank You for Praying
Requests for Prayer

Please pray for Jim Arthur who has suffered a fall and broken hip.
Pray for a quick recovery from his hip replacement surgery
Please pray for Hilda Glucker whose brother Aaron passed away on
March 13th after fighting double-pneumonia and a heart attack.
Please continue to pray for Walt Andres, recovering from hip surgery.
 Irma Redschlag thanks everyone for their prayers and asks for
continued prayer as she has begun another round of Chemo. Please pray
for Irma as she goes through this new round of treatments.
Please pray for Jenny Evans’ great-grandson. Benjamin has a history of
tumors in his eyes (which have now returned). Please pray for healing
for young Benjamin and for doctors for right treatment.
Please continue to pray for Pastor Bobby’s mother, Sarah Friesen- Halek
as she recovers at home from her successful heart surgery. She is still
awaiting surgery for her kidney.
Eleanor Leigh asks for continued prayer for healing for her son’s liver
disease and for his return to faith.
Catherine Keating is still in River Road Retirement home while waiting
for a placement in long-term care. Please pray for a local placement.

 Please pray for those with chronic pain or illness:
Sue Furness * Dave Furness * Jim Arthur * Lois and Ron Clattenburg 

Catherine Keating * Jaqi Shennan * Eleanor Leigh 
Helmut and Margot Harder * Hilda Glucker * Mildred Levair

Eleanor Rogers * Carol-Dean Jeffries * Margaret Demers * Mike Moran 



We are looking to provide the choir with some
wonderful, homemade goodies and desserts.

If you are willing to make some delectable
dainties and tantalizing treats, please contact
the office so we know what we can expect for

March 30th

Attention ladies!  
                                            

 GBC Ladies’ Ministry 
welcomes you all to our 

monthly luncheon.
   

  In April, we’ll be at 
Sideline Grille (formerly Perkins)

89 Meadowvale Drive in St. Catharines
on Tuesday, April 15th at 11:30am.

   
  Please sign up with at the Events Table at the back of

the sanctuary or call Marion Sharp no later than 
Monday, April 14th to reserve a place, at 905.937.9548

Directory Updates:
Please make the appropriate changes in your directories:

Jim Arthur has a new email address and phone number
Phone: 905.401.6065

Email: 2838porkchop@gmail.com

Helmut Harder is moving into long-term care 
at Tabor Manor on Tuesday.

His accommodations are in Room 116, Bed 2






